
Request for Clarification on Sibling 

Discounts 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to request clarification regarding the sibling 

discount policy at [School Name]. As a parent of [Number of Children] enrolled in the school, I 

would like to understand how the sibling discounts are applied and any eligibility requirements 

that may pertain to our family. 

Specifically, I am interested in: 

• The percentage of discount offered for each additional sibling. 

• Any conditions that must be met to qualify for the discount. 

• The process for applying for the discount and if there are deadlines we should be aware 

of. 

Understanding these details will be immensely helpful for our family's financial planning as we 

continue our children's education at [School Name]. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


